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BWSSB sewage line work

Bangalore Water Supply and Sewerage Board (BWSSB) will  
take up sewage line clearing work on Tuesday at LLR Chikka
Lalbagh,   Banappa Park areas of Central 1 sub-division (Ph:
9845444081) and   Kethamaranahalli, Mahalakshmi Layout,
Rajajinagar 1 and 2, Nandi Layout 1   areas coming under
North West sub-division (Ph: 9845444064). People   covered by
these sub-divisions can call the respective phone numbers to  
lodge their complaints, said a BWSSB release.
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